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 Happy New Year! With 2020 behind us, Encore remains optimistic that we will see our students 

on campus during the second semester of 2021. We continue to plan for both scenarios’ in order to 

make sure our students continue to have that fair and equitable educational experience during distance 

learning.  

o Plans for a novel pick up/drop off for 2021 is in the works 

o Benchmark update with the new platform 

o Assistant Dean of Academics continues to meet with staff weekly and department chairs 

monthly 

o Individual department meeting rotation resumes in January 

o Meeting to discuss finals and the process of how finals will take place is scheduled  

o Analyzing Curriculum Data 

o Professional Development continues every Friday with teaching staff  


